
Renna, Karina [KGEC] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jdpjayhawk <jdpjayhawk@aol.com > 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023 10:42 AM 
Renna, Karina [KGEC] 
croftforkansas@gmail.com 
Notification Letter dated March 24, 2023 re: Rep. Croft error on Reports/Expenditures 
report Due Oct, 31, 2022 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless 

you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Karina, 

Thanks for your much appreciated phone conversation and what we need to do to resolve the error. 

Because we don't know or remember the source of a $40 cash contribution, we will: 

1. In this 2023 year, we make a $40 charitable contribution that is not a campaign expense 

2. We will report that contribution on our next report due Jan. 10, 2024 

Thanks so much again. I was concerned I would have to refile online the Oct 31, 2022 report 
amended which would most likely be very time consuming. 

My best, 

Jack (Paradise) 
Treasurer, Croft for Kansas 
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